
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Please note that the school will close for the Christmas holiday on Friday 20th December at 

12.30pm  

As the Christmas season approaches and we prepare to close the doors on another year, I wanted to 

take this opportunity to reflect on the wonderful moments we’ve shared and express my heartfelt 

gratitude for your unwavering support. 

This term has been filled with many achievements, learning, and growth. From the excitement of our 

numerous sporting teams to our performing arts events we have demonstrated our wealth of talented 

pupils and commitment towards excellence. 

This term saw the return of the ‘Clifton Cultural Event’ which was attended by over 300 members of 
our community and contributed to making us a place of warmth, inclusion, and tolerance, one of the 

main reasons I am so proud to be your Headteacher. 

Every day I see the daily acts of kindness that define our community and I’d like to extend a special 
thank you to our students, whose enthusiasm and hard work never cease to inspire us, and to our 

dedicated staff, who go above and beyond to ensure every child feels supported and valued. 

The festive season is a time for giving, sharing, and coming together. Our recent Christmas activities, 

including the much anticipated return of the Clifton Panto to our charity drives including the recent 

‘Reverse Advent’ —have truly embodied the spirit of this school and demonstrates the embodiment of 

the Clifton Way.  

As we look ahead to a well-deserved break, I encourage everyone to take time to rest, recharge, and 
enjoy the company of loved ones. This season is an opportunity to reflect on the year gone by and set 

hopes for the new one to come. 

Please note that the school will close for the Christmas holiday on Friday 20th December at 

12.30pm and reopen on Monday 6th January at 8.30am.  

On behalf of all the staff at Clifton Community School, I wish you a joyous and peaceful Christmas and 
a New Year filled with health, happiness, and success. Thank you for being such a vital part of our 

school community—we look forward to continuing this journey together in 2025. 

With warmest wishes, 

 

Anna Leng 
Headteacher 

 


